
TADA Board of Directors 
November 27,2006 
 
AGENDA ITEM: CALL MEETING TO ORDER.  TAKE ROLL CALL. 
 
The regular meeting of the Tallahassee Area Dart Association Board of Directors 
meeting was called to order by Lyle Herrick, President.  The Secretary was in 
attendance.  Roll was taken. 
 
AGENDA ITEM: BANNERMAN’S CLOSING 
 
Bannerman’s is closed and any teams to play there for the remainder of this season will 
play at the Irish Pub. 
 
AGENDA ITEM:  TREASURER’S REPORT 
Cheryl told us after all is paid out we will have $2617.80 left in our account for trophies 
and other things…..individuals that still owe their $10.00 fees will be spoken too, and will 
be ineligible to play next season until all debts are paid! The state team members will 
each be paid $20.83 for placing 5th in the state! 
 
AGENDA ITEM: POTENTIAL SPONSORS 
 Kelli Dougherty will check into a new pub on Apalachee Pkwy that has recently opened 
and expressed interest in having darts. 
 
AGENDA ITEM: YEAR END PARTY AND TROPHY PRESENTATION 
Toby and Lyle will be in charge of getting the trophies for the Fall party. 
Year End Party will be either Saturday Jan 13th or Saturday January 20th. Sheila will be 
in charge of planning the year-end party. We were thinking of ideas for where it should 
be held… American Legion Hall, Moose Lodge, of the Bottom… Sheila will investigate 
and let everyone know what is available. 
 
AGENDA ITEM: SPRING SEASON 2007 
 
*** Signups will be Wednesday, January 17th  
*** Play begin Wednesday,  January 24th 
 
AGENDA ITEM: BUMPER STICKERS— 
 
Jim Gavins not in attendance—Cheryl will talk to him and get back to everyone. 
  
 
AGENDA ITEM: TOYS FOR TOTS TOURNAMENT 
This will be held again this year at the Salty Dawg on Wednesday December 13th @ 
8:00 P.M.  Kelli Dougherty will get the Marines to be present! The entry fee will be $5 
plus bring a toy or if no toy is brought the fee will be $10.00 to play in the 
tournament!! 
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AGENDA ITEM: RELAY FOR LIFE TOURNAMENT 
Kelli Dougherty got a call from a lady (Jolie) who is a big supporter of the Relay for 
Life and wants us to have a dart tournament to benefit it! She will have BIG door 
prizes for the winners etc… more information is forthcoming! 
 
AGENDA ITEM:  DARTBOARDS FOR SALE 
 
** This had definitely been a good fundraiser and Kelli Dougherty will call and order 
more dartboards (12) for next season to keep this up!! 
 
AGENDA ITEM: REGIONAL IN MARCH 2007 
There will be a regional tryout coming in February, 2007. Dates are forthcoming!! 
 
AGENDA ITEM: SEMINOLE SHOOT 
The directors are talking with Salty Dawg about having the shoot there…If so and the 
dates are available we might be able to move the Beacon’s Light tournament which is 
also at the Salty Dawg to later in the year. 
*** The amount of the shoot had not yet been determined… 
More information will be forthcoming!! 
We need to decide everything before the annual FDA meeting on January 13,2007 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 P.M. The next meeting will be Wednesday January 
10th @ 7:00 p.m. @ Lyle’s Shop. 
 
DIRECTORS PRESENT: Lyle Herrick, Sheila Gmeiner,  Dana Stokes, Toby 
VanEsselstine, Cheryl Moore  
 
DIRECTORS ABSENT:  Joe Watts, Libby Johnson, Andrew Brady, Terri Gavins, Jim 
Gavins, Chas Rankin 
 
DIVISION REPS PRESENT- Kelli Dougherty 
 
DIVISION REPS ABSENT- Travis Flowers, Dan Gabric 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Dana Stokes 
Secretary 




